ST. AMBROSE CATHOLIC SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

Friday, November 16th



Events

November 19-23

NO SCHOOL Thanksgiving Break

November 28-29

Santa's Secret Shop

December 6

Dress Down \$1.50

December 11

Papa Johns Night

December 14

Spirit Day - Tie Dye

December 16

1st Reconciliation

December 19

Christmas Program

A Note from the Principal

Please take some time over the with a glorious holiday filled break to check out our department blogs (featured on the home page of our school website)! Teachers and students are doing such amazing things Seventh grade students will be and we are thrilled to be able to use the technology available to us to showcase those great masses on the weekends of things!

I am

mile every day for our students

Happy kids who work hard and try their best

Amazing office and support staff who make sure things run smoothly

Nice and neat building that is welcoming and keeps us warm and safe

Kind words and virtuous actions

Father Steve and Deacons who love us and guide us towards Christ

Unbelievable optimism, collaboration and teamwork Lots and lots and lots of LOVE and LAUGHTER!

May God bless you and yours with love, acceptance, joy and laughter!

Discount Cards

selling discount cards to help fundraise for Space Camp after 11/17 through 12/2. They are also available in the school or church offices or from any 7th Teachers who go the extra grade student. Cost is \$10/per card.

Thanks for supporting our kids!

Winter Weather

Please remember that ALL our students (PK-8th) go out for at least one recess daily. We value that time and view it as an important piece of the students' day. With the weather turning cold, please be advised that we will follow the handbook guidelines (listed below) with regards to recess, so you should plan for your children to be outside a majority of days and so they need proper outer clothing: coats, hats, gloves/ mittens and legs covered. Thanks!

Hospital guidelines for outside winter recess: 10 degrees or below, students stay inside; 10-20°, students may spend 5-10 minutes outside; 20-32°, students may spend 10-15 minutes outside; 32° + no restrictions to outside recess."

Scrip

Scrip can be purchased from 7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. Monday-Friday in the main office at school. We will work to make your Scrip purchasing as easy as possible. Scrip is also available after most masses.